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For Immediate Release 

 

News Release 
Extended Provincial COVID Regulations 

Edson, Alberta, January 8th, 2021 – The Provincial government has announced the extension of the 

current COVID-19 restrictions. Citing high active case numbers, hospitalizations, ICU admissions, and daily 

death counts, Premier Jason Kenney made the announcement that the measures put in place last month 

would continue until at least January 21st, 2021. 

Locally, active case numbers have continued to decline. As of the end of day January 6th, the Edson Zone 

(Central Yellowhead County) is listed as having 14 active cases, 218 recovered, and 1 death. There has 

been a total of 233 cases to date for this local geographic area. 

 

PROVINCIAL RESTRICTIONS  

Expanded health measures are in effect province-wide. All Albertans, businesses, organizations and service 

providers must follow all new health measures. 

While in-school learning is scheduled to start again on January 11th, the remaining measures will stay in 

place until at least January 21st, 2021. 

For the full listing, including the business restrictions, mask requirements, and social gathering restrictions, 

please visit the Provincial website. 

https://www.alberta.ca/enhanced-public-health-measures.aspx  
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